
Juniors/Cadets – Week 4, Term 4  

BBQ Fundraiser – Saturday 2nd, 3rd & 4th November 

A huge thankyou to the parents and supporters of our Juniors that turned up to help at our 

BBQ on these three days. Our wonderful parents Dimity Collier, Karen Brennan and Kylie 

Warren who always jump in when needed and members Geoff Thornthwaite, Lyn 

Spanomanolis and Steve Bulger who always support our Program. A huge thankyou to Cadet 

Master Bart Gannon who gave up his time on all three days to organise this BBQ. 

 

Juniors On The Move – Moruya Sunday 11th November 

Good luck to all our Cadets playing in this event on Sunday. At last count we had 9 of the 10 

competitors entered from Catalina.  

There are places still available so contact Luke Grinham on 0458 626 621 if you are interested. 

 

Wednesday Cadets – Wednesday 7th November  

Unfortunately, Cadets had to be cancelled again due to stormy weather.      

 

Thursday Cadets - Thursday 8th November 

6 cadets attended on Thursday with Bart and Don taking 3 each and playing an Ambrose 

event. 

Don took Jonathan, Felix and Oliver and was really impressed with Jonathan’s improvement 

since last seeing him play. 

Both Oliver and Felix showed glimpses of good golf and Felix is looking for a 5 iron to replace 

the one he snapped the head off on the 9th hole! 

Unfortunately, as we go to print I am not sure who the other 3 Cadets were. I will update you 

next week. 

 

Junior Clinic – Friday 9th November 

James and Sophie attended this week and after some work on the range Mal took them out to 

play a couple of holes. 

See you next week. 


